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Jamie Rattanapamonsock 

Thai Street Market 

 

 

VIA EMAIL: thaistreetmarketmn@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1665 Rice Street 

 

Dear Ms. Rattanapamonsock: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 17, 2021 at the Legislative Hearing Ms. Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council the following related to the July 

30, 2021 orders: grant to September 20, 2021 for compliance with items 1, 2 and 6 related to 

tags and documentation on site and exhaust hood cleaning and documentation and grant to 

October 22 for item 5 related to make-up air units. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for September 1, 2021 at 3:30 p.m.  Due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be holding hearings in person.  If you will be contesting Ms. 

Moermond’s recommendation, please contact legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or call 651-

266-8585 to receive further instructions prior to your hearing date whether this hearing will be 

held in person or remotely. If you don’t wish to contest, no further action is needed. You may 

always submit additional testimony to be added to the record to 

legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail at 651-266-6805. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 Laura Huseby - Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 
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